Thank you for your continued partnership in delivering the Manitoba Tobacco Quit Card and Counselling (TQCC) program. Initially launched as a project in November 2022, the TQCC Program has now transitioned into a full Provincial Program. Subsequently, we are implementing enhancements to simplify the data collection and monitoring processes.

Please review the attached document for details on the upcoming changes within the TQCC Program and the new TQCC Data Collection Form, which will go live on April 1, 2025 and needs to be added to your EMR. The current Data Collection Tool in your EMR will be retired and should be deactivated after April 1st.

(Insert RHA Tobacco Lead Name & Contact Information Here) in partnership with Shared Health Manitoba, Primary Care Provincial Program.


Include the following documents: 

· If Accuro: Data Collection Tool Information for Clinics on non-RHA EMRs_Accuro

[bookmark: _GoBack]OR
· If Telus, Libre or MaxGold: Data Collection Tool Information for Clinics on non-RHA EMRs_T,L,M
· Data Collection Tool for non-regional EMRs (excel file)
